Letter of Opposition - F. Farkas (Received Oct 10, 2024)

From: Rocky Mountain Maintenance and Landscaping
To: Appeals

Cc: "Robin Crosby"

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Foul Odor Automotive Lift Repair
Date: Thursday, October 10, 2024 10:30:16 AM
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do NOT click on links or open attachments
you do not trust.

To Whom it may concern,

| am a longstanding customer of Automotive Lift Repair in Airdrie located at Bay 3, 69 East Lake
Crescent Airdrie. Each and every time | would attend this facility | was on the verge of becoming ill
from the foul smell from the adjacent business. This business was an illegal facility housing a large
volume of dogs who would urinate, defecate continually bark within the building. | would have to
immediately shower upon leaving the premises and have my clothes drycleaned each time. Being an
Airdrie taxpayer | am thoroughly disgusted on the lack of cooperation from the City of Airdrie to
terminate this business in conjunction with the efforts of the SPCA of Alberta. Consequently, |
refused to go to this facility and | am certain other customers would have taken the same position.
The City of Airdrie should support small business during these challenging economic times not create
further roadblocks and perpetuate harsh working conditions. Lastly, | must say that | would maybe
see this type of conduct in a third world country; however, this is Canada and to have the personnel
at Automotive Lift Repair work under these brutal conditions is unacceptable in my view.

Respectfully,

F. Farkas
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